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Media Statement Regarding  

Huffmaster’s Services at Mercy Hospital    
 
Registered nurses and other temporary replacement workers requiring clinical licensure who are caring 

for and serving patients at Mercy Hospital during CWA’s strike are properly credentialed to work in New 

York State. The New York State Health Department has visited Mercy Hospital several times during the 

strike and has found the care and service to be in compliance with state regulations. Huffmaster 

Companies is in contact with the Attorney General’s office to address their questions. 
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